
 
RMB16, CLT, and CLC will be discontinued 

as of January 31, 2010 
 
 
Please note, the production line at our current location for the 
type RMB16 miniature leaded resistor and the type CLC and 
CLT miniature leaded capacitor will be discontinued in end of 
January-2010 and final shipment must be completed before 
end of 1st Quarter-2010 (March 31, 2010).  If you need these 
products for any future requirements we suggest you consider 
placing your final orders accordingly. 
  
We may resume production of these products in another 
location, but no specific plans to establish this product again 
have been finalized.  Therefore until we can definitely say this 
for certain, we suggest you plan accordingly. 
  
Thank you for your business over past years and please 
continue to consider BREL International for all your other 
passive component needs.  You can visit our website at 
www.brelintl.com for further information on our current and 
future products. 
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